
 
 
 

Planning Comments 
  
_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
  
From: Environmental Protection                                          Date:  17 June 2024 
  
 
My ref:  8971/24               LA reference:  FUL/2024/0022 
 
 
Proposal: -  Planning App CL Development of approximately 6km of the Norwich Western Link 
Road connecting the A1067 (Fakenham Road) with the new A47 North Tuddenham to Easton 
scheme (being developed by National Highways), including the construction of a new roundabout 
junction with the A1067 Fakenham Road, improvements to the A1067 Fakenham Road and the 
roundabout junction with the A1270 Broadland Northway. Structures include a new viaduct 
carrying the Norwich Western Link over the River Wensum, a new underpass at Ringland Lane, the 
provision of a green bridge carrying the Broadway over the Norwich Western Link, three further 
green bridges, wildlife crossings, and culverting of a tributary to the River Tud. Related works 
include the stopping up, diversion, improvement and provision of side roads, new walking cycling 
and horse-riding provision, the stopping up, replacement and provision of new private means of 
access, and ancillary landscaping, ecological mitigation, surface water drainage system, flood 
compensation, bunds, other environmental mitigation, diversion and protection of apparatus and 
temporary works to facilitate construction, and the change of use of the premises known as Low 
Farm as offices (class E), and other ancillary works. 
  
Location: - Land Between The A1270 Broadland Northway Near Ringland And The A47 Near 
Honningham, Berrys Lane, Norwich 
 
 
 
I have looked at the application submitted and, based on the information provided to me at this 
time, I recommend applying the following condition. 
 
3946 – Unexpected Contamination  
 
In the event that contamination is found at any time when carrying out the approved 
development that was not previously identified it must be reported in writing immediately to 
the Local Planning Authority. An investigation and risk assessment must be undertaken in 
accordance with details to be agreed in writing with the Local Planning Authority.  Where 
remediation is necessary, a remediation scheme must be submitted to and approved in writing 
by the Local Planning Authority.  Following completion of measures identified in the approved 
remediation scheme a verification report shall be submitted to and approved in writing by the 
Local Planning Authority. 
 
Reason for condition:  To ensure that risks from land contamination to the future users of the 
land and neighbouring land are minimised, together with those to controlled waters, property  



 
and ecological systems, and to ensure that the development can be carried out safely without 
unacceptable risks to workers, neighbours, and other offsite receptors. 
 
Informative: - Several properties along the proposed development path are served by private 
water supplies.   
 
Prior to the commencement of any development, a scheme for the protection of these water 
supplies shall be submitted in writing and agreed with-the Local Planning Authority. The 
works/scheme shall be constructed and completed in accordance with the approved 
plans/specification at such time(s)as may be specified in the approved scheme. 
 
 
Regards 
 


